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1. Incidents:  There were three toned out incidents in November: 2 smoke
investigations, 1 medical)

2.  The Fire Department held an internal After –Action –Review on the Lady
Bug Lane Fire.  Conclusions:  Life Safety is our #1 priority.

3.  Grant Update: The FEMA grant equipment Hose has arrived.  The five
nozzles have arrived as well.  Cost:  $18,625

4.  Other Equipment:  The Gear Bags and Traffic vests have not arrived
yet.  I am holding off buying another ladder until we figure out how we are
going to carry it on our apparatus.

5. Training:

A.  There was no training in December per our annual training plan.

B.  Training in the new year will focus on the basics to get our 8 new
members up to speed on department operations.

6. Apparatus: Still waiting on a decision from the Metro Board on possibly
leasing an apparatus.

7. Membership update: 8 new members in 2014!

8. Fund Raising:  We rec’d a check from the Rappaports for $5,000 as a
thank you for the time/energy spent on their house fire.


